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Sender’s Email: zmouw@ct-eng.com 

CT FILE NUMBER: 22-086 
 

 
July 20, 2022  

 
 
VIA: Fusion Upload 
 
Bridget Kean, AICP, Senior Planner 
The City of Port St. Lucie Planning & Zoning Department 
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 
 
RE: Project Apron 
 SPRC Application – Site Plan 
 
Ms. Kean:  
 
Please consider this as Culpepper & Terpening’s formal site plan application for Project Apron 
in Legacy Park on behalf of the Sansone Group. The project development team respectfully 
requests that we be added to the August 10 Site Plan Review Committee meeting.  
 
Project Apron will have public access off of SW Paar Drive. The intent is for the site to also utilize 
future roadways for driveway connections as development proceeds on the north and west sides 
of the site. Additionally, this project will rely on future utility infrastructure constructed by the third 
phase of Sansone Blvd (a CPSL project) as well as future stormwater infrastructure that is being 
designed and permitted under separate cover. Please note that a plat is being submitted 
concurrently with this site plan application that includes each of these peripheral considerations 
for the Project Apron site.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(772) 464-3537 Ext 125 or at the email listed above.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
CULPEPPER & TERPENING, INC. 
 
 
Zach Mouw, EI 
Project Engineer 
 




